UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

July 8, 1982

HAND DELIVERED

Robert Grant

Director

Employee Relations Department
CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr. Grant:

Re: Leave of Absence

Leave of absence has already been granted to Murray Adams on
Wednesday, July 14, 1982 in the morning for negotiations and in the
afternoon from 2:30 p.m. for union business. We are requesting, per
Article 7.03(b) an additional leave for Murray Adams, on that day,
from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.

. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organizer
AUCE Local 1

cc: Erik de Bruijn

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308



